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Director’s Note 
Dear Western Branch Families, 

 

Can you believe it is April?  The end 

of school, summer vacation, and fun 

in the sun are just around the corner!   

The next couple of months will be 

busy at Western Branch Academy. 

This time of year is full of special 

events, such as the Spring Art Show 

and Music Program, Spring Tea, and 

the field trip to pick strawberries. 

Please check our Parent page on our 

website for the latest dates and 

times for upcoming events. Happy 

Spring! 

 

 Miss Cindy & Miss Christine 

We will be celebrating NAEYC’s Week 
of the Young Child from April 8-12. Our 
celebration of early childhood 
education will include a week of 
themed days to showcase different 
ways to make learning meaningful and 
fun! 
 

4/8-    Music Monday 

4/9-    Tasty Tuesday 

4/10-  Work Together Wednesday 

4/11-   Artsy Thursday 

4/12-   Family Friday 

Spring Program 

Mark your calendars for WBA’s 2nd Spring 
Art Show and Music Program! It will take 
place on Monday, May 20th  from 
5:00pm-7:00pm. This year, our program 
will be held at Westside Church. The 
program will feature a musical 
performance and artwork from Pre-K 3, 
Pre-K 4, and Kindergarten.  
 

Knox Studios will be taking individual and 
class photos on April 4th & 5th.  The 
background is a spring scene. 
 
Thursday, April 4th: PK2 & Kindergarten 
Friday, April 5th: PK 3 & PK4 

Spring Pictures 

Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

Parent-Teacher conferences will be 
held during the months of April and 
May. Please see the sign up sheet 
outside your child’s classroom to 
choose a time for your conference.  

Spring Break April 15-19 
(WBA Closed) 

Western Branch Academy will be closed 
for Spring Break April 15th  through April 
19th. Because tuition is based on a yearly 
fee, weekly tuition is collected every week 
during the school year, even if we are 
closed. ACH payments will still be 
collected on Monday during spring break. 
Monthly tuition amounts remain the same 
and will be taken out on April 1st. Weekly 
tuition not paid by ACH will be due the 
Friday before spring break, April 12th.  

Spring Break 


